

TO            Authors 
FROM      Meghan R. Busse, Christopher R. Knittel, and Kate S. Whitefoot 
DATE       March 18, 2019
RE            Invitation and Logistical Information

The NBER Economics of Energy Use in Transportation Conference will be held on May 2 and 3, 2019 at the Intercontinental Washington D.C. - The Wharf, 801 Wharf St., SW, in Washington, D.C.  There will also be a dinner held on May 2 for all program participants.  Details regarding the dinner will be sent to you soon.  The preliminary program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/EUTs19.

The NBER will reimburse travel and hotel expenses for up to two authors per paper in accordance with the NBER's travel regulations which can be found at http://www.nber.org/~confer/travelreg.html. We strongly suggest that you book your reservations through the Bureau's official travel agency, American Express Travel in Cambridge,  Their number is 646-817-9846 and their email address is gbtne@service.amexgbt.com.  Your airfare will be billed directly to the NBER.  If you book through your own travel agency please be advised that the maximum amount the Bureau will reimburse is the discounted fare quoted to us by American Express Travel.  Please note the NBER requires reimbursements requests to be submitted within 90 days of the meeting.  A reimbursement form is available at http://www.nber.org/forms/travexpconf.pdf.

Hotel reservations will be made, as requested on the reply form, at the Intercontinental Washington D.C. - The Wharf.  The NBER will pay your room and tax charges for the nights of May 1 and May 2.

Please reply via email through the Conference Department's web reply form at  <<replyurl>>.  Please reply no later than March 30, 2019.

If you have any questions regarding these logistical arrangements, please contact Rob at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
